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Easter Bingo 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to our 

Easter Bingo – you all helped to make it a 

fantastic success. We raised a grand total 

of:   £225 

 

Nursery/Little Treasures 

 
Nursery and Little Treasures will be closed all 

day on Wednesday 21st  March to allow for  

Open Day. 

British Science Week 

 
The children have enjoyed celebrating 

British Science Week. Both Holly Lodge 

Girl’s College and West Derby Boy’s School 

have come along to our school and helped us 

to celebrate this by sharing some amazing 

science workshops with the children. The 

theme for this week was Exploration and 

Discovery. We have learnt about magnetism, 

filtration and chromatography. Elements of 

this week have also promoted different 

types of jobs that use science. Children in 

Y2 have enjoyed taking part in science 

taught the Holly Lodge and West Derby 

school sites. This has been a super British 

Science Week with lots of fun activities. 

 

Parents Evening 

 
Your child’s class teacher will be available on 

Tuesday 20th March and Wednesday 21st  

March between 3.30 and 5.50pm (both 

days) to discuss your child’s progress. 

 

 
 

This year, Sport Relief will be taking place 

between Monday 19th March and Friday 23rd 

March. To support this great cause, Reception 

and KS1 will be completing a Mile Run on  

Tuesday 20th March. Nursery will also be 

involved on this day and will be completing a 

Go Go Obstacle Course. Once again the 

children can come to school dressed in 

suitable sportswear and we are asking for a 

donation of £1 to support Sport Relief.   

We would like to take this opportunity to ask 

for your support for Mr Kelly, Y6 Junior 

teacher who is undertaking his own Sport 

Relief challenge. This involves him running at 

least 26 miles across our city visiting at least 

17 schools along the way, then finishing at our 

school at approximately 2.30pm. Mr Kelly has 

an online donation page for his challenge and 

we hope as many of you as possible will 

consider donating. The link is: 

 

https://my.sportrelief.com/sponsor/peterkell

y9385886 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 

 
Monday           Board Games      Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Miss Clarke 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       STEM                 Mrs White 

                       Dance                 Miss Kervin 

                       Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

          SCIENCE CLUB CANCELLED 

 

                       Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

                       (last club) 

 

Tuesday          Parents Evening 3.30 – 5.50pm 

 

                       Nursery Parents Evening 

                       3.30 – 5.50pm 

 

Wednesday    Parents Evening 3.30 – 5.50pm 

 

                        Nursery Parents Open Day 

 

                        Little Treasures Open Day 

 

                        Y2 Swimming Gala 

     

Thursday       Miss Kervin Dance Competition 

       

Friday          Tulips (1C) Class Assembly 

                         9.15am Infant Hall 

 

                 Biscuit Day – N 

BREAK UP FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS 1.15PM 

                          

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   92.67% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     91.03% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   92.67% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    86.90% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    90.00% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   86.67% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 

90.12 
Unfortunately no classes in green this 

week!  
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

Science Club 

 
Science Club is CANCELLED on Monday 19th 

March – please collect your child at 3.00pm. 

Thank you. 

After School Clubs 

 
Last club is on Monday 19th March. New club 

options will be available after the Easter 

holidays. Reception children will be included 

for the summer term. 

Readathon 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported 

Readathon! A total of £107 was raised. A big 

thank you to Zachary Devonshire Hughes (RH) 

who raised an amazing £70. 

Tulips Class Assembly 

 
On Friday 23rd March Tulips (1C) are having 

their Class Assembly. Parents are invited to 

attend at 9.15a.m. in the Infant Hall.  

 


